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MSTR woody pettigrew 
- 2 Manuela PL 
curl curl NSW 2096 
woodypettig@icloud.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

How can getting numbers to up the "support" for this proposal from local clubs and schools 
with large memberships be a fair way to gain so called "support"? Most of the people in 
"support" don't even live in this area... and will not have a long term commitment to any of the 
clubs by way of their kids involvement. How can we take their one liner "in support of the 
proposal" seriously - when it is obvious they have just been told to do that by their clubs and/or 
schools. 

I am a youth that plays sport and I see no need for extra playing fields to have lighting, the 
ones that already have lighting are not utilised as well as they could be. Why don't we use what 
we have rather than causing upheaval to the community and wasting thousands and 
thousands of taxpayers money? I am baffled as are my family and friends in the community.

The local residents will have to live with the long term consequences of any decision made by 
council. The consideration of the residents directly affected should be the councils primary 
concern. What with noise pollution, light pollution and the damage the lighting could do to 
endangered wildlife. I am hugely disappointed and upset that the council is even considering 
this.

As a youth who plays sport locally and a resident of Manuela Place, I want to reiterate I'm not 
against recreation or community sports. However, I am completely against bright floodlights, 
increased noise and the resulting traffic and parking problems that local residents will have to 
endure in our street and the surrounding streets every single night!
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